
December      2012 

Congratulations, Powell & Chloye Pogue!  

Thank you for keeping such a beautiful yard!! 18 Woodstream Cove  

Upcoming Holiday 
Events 

§ December 7 - 6:00-
7:30pm-W.E.E.D.S. 
Evening Campfire, 
register your child before 
the eventð
nancyewelsh@yahoo.com  

§ December 9 - 3:00-
5:00pm Santaôs 
Workshop/Stuff the 
Sleigh, hosted by 
Activities Committee 

§ December 14-19 - 
Deck the Yard Contest 
Voting, by the 
Residents 

§ December 
20 - Deck the 
Yard Winners 
Announced 

LANDSCAPING WORKSHOP 
January 15th                              

6:30ð7:30pm 

Are you wishing for a more 
beautiful lawn in 2013? Unsure of 
what your lawn will need next year 
or when to start?  (HINT: it may 
be sooner than you think!) Join us 
for another Landscaping 
Workshop at the 

Clubhouse.  The Pulaski County 
Extension Agent, Mark Brown, will 

be discussing                           

"Pre-emergent Weed-Control"     

Now Open Ƌ 

The first patio home community in Woodlands Edge is now open.  New 

home construction is expected to begin in December on the first of 32 

lots.  This specially designed neighborhood features smaller lots and will 

include private streets with a gated entry.  Many homesites are clustered 

around a central common green area.  Through this neighborhood will be 

nature trails and 

footpaths with wooden 

footbridges.  Homes 

will feature a strong 

orientation to the 

outdoors with outdoor 

living spaces.  New 

home buyers can 

enjoy their private, 

secluded domain and 

truly claiméWe live in 

ñThe Woodsò! 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Woodlands-Edge-Community-Association/155086021193475
mailto:nancyewelsh@yahoo.com
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Costume Winners  

1st - óMarioó-  Reese 

2nd- óCleopatraó- Khushi 

3rd - óABCD Rockeró- Hayes 

      Wow, what a huge success the Halloween Carnival was again this year and a 

great turnout.   If you missed it this year, you definitely want to mark your 

calendars for next year.   We are so fortunate to be able to provide Woodlands 

Edge families with this great event which is enjoyed by  parents and kids 

alike.  There were lots of fun treats and prizes won by many! Warm hot dogs and 

popcorn were enjoyed as well as the very popular slushees!   A new addition to the 

carnival this year was the mechanical bull and the pony rides were back by 

popular demand.  Other popular attractions included hay rides, scavenger hunt, 

face -painting and  bounce house.  We did the costume contest differently this 

year and had 'silent judges' walking around  to admire  the great costumes and 

award winners.   We also aimed to spread out the carnival attractions this year to 

better accommodate our  expanding neighborhood and further utilize our 

clubhouse and park area.  

      The games included the cookie walk, lollipop tree, bell striker, football toss, 

baseball throw, ring toss, basketball shootout, tic tac toe, and the  ooeyñgooey 

eyeball dive!   During the carnival food was also collected and donated to the 

Arkansas Rice Depot who was very appreciative of the communityõs contribution!  

      Thank you for bringing your family out for the festivities!  

Jack - O- Lantern Winner  

The Wirge Family  

New this 

yearé.the 

mechanical 

bull was a 

lot of fun!!  

Pony Rides!!! Carnival 

Games & 

Refreshments  
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Get Involved! 
Help out by signing up for a committee below. 

Contact committee chairs for more information! 

 WOODLANDS EDGE COMMUNITY 
ASSOCIATION COMMITTEES:    

Activities Committee 

Andrea Hines-artsyandy@att.net 
Carolee Emerson-cemerson0646@sbcglobal.net 

Beautification Committee 

William Fletcher-wfletcher@kinco.net 

Pool Committee 

Beth Tunnell - mbat3@att.net  

Tennis Committee 

Jenna Friday - jennafriday@live.com  

Trails & Greenspace Committee 

Bill Kemp - bill_kemp@sbcglobal.net 

Welcoming Committee 

Cammy Jones - cammyjones@att.net  

Woodlands Edge Explore & Discover Scouts 
(WEEDS) 

Nancy Welsh - nancyewelsh@yahoo.com 

Kevin Shalin - wcshalin@hotmail.com 

Woodlands Edge Adult Activities 
Are you interested in meeting friends & neighbors 

in Woodlands Edge?  You might consider joining 

an adult activity group in the neighborhood. 

§Yoga - nancyewelsh@yahoo.com  

§ Supper Club II - nancyewelsh@yahoo.com 

§Poker - michaelsmith9874@sbcglobal.net 

§Wine Tasting - mbat3@att.net  

§ Women of Woodlands Edge - 

sarahwherry32@gmail.com 
§ Bootcamp - kristenlippencott@gmail.com 

UPDATE YOUR INFORMATIONUPDATE YOUR INFORMATION  
The Woodlands Edge Community Association uses 
email to inform residents of upcoming activities. If 
you want to receive this information, please make 
sure we have your current email address. 
Also, if you have updates on your family 

information, new family members, phone numbers, 
etc., please contact Amanda -

apeebles@woodlandsedge.com or 501-954-9816. 

Women of Woodlands Edge  

Facebook:  Women of Woodlands 

Edge       If you have questions or donôt have a 

facebook account and would like to join, contact 

Sarah Wherry at sarahwherry32@gmail.com.    

Woodlands Edge Resident Directory  
NOW AVAILABLE! 

If you contributed your contact information you should have 

received an email linking you to the directory.  Save these 

links!  They should always lead you to the current, regularly 

updated directory.  If there are ever updates that you need 

made to your contact information or if you would like to 

contribute your information and receive the links to the 

neighborhood directory, please email 

apeebles@woodlandsedge.com. 

DONôT FORGET the FESTIVITIES! 

Santaôs Workshop/Stuff the Sleigh 
December 9th, 3:00-5:00pm, Clubhouse 

Please bring an unwrapped toy to stuff the sleigh! 

Crafts, Hot Cocoa, and Santa! 
 

Deck the Yard Contest 
Voting Open ï December 14th-19th 

Winners AnnouncedðDecember 20th 

Judging will be done by the residents this year, so 
have your lights on and decorations ready!  An 
email will go out to the community on December 
14th to let you know how to cast your vote. 

Woodlands Edge Professional Directory 

UNDER CONSTRUCTION! 

We are working on a directory to include your professional 

information sorted by profession in order for residents to have 

contact information if they would like to seek out your 

services.  If you are interested in being included in the 

Professional Directory, please email 

apeebles@woodlandsedge.com with the profession/services 

and contact information you would like to include.  When it is 

completed, the link to the Professional Directory will go out to 

the entire neighborhood via email.   
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Bɼeʠ & Jˏn˚iɭˏʞ 
Bret & Jennifer live on Woodstream Cove.  They are managing owners of Bret Franks Construction, Inc., a registered          
homebuilder and member of the Southern Living Custom Building Program.  They have built many beautiful homes here in 
Woodlands Edge!!  Bret was born in Hot Springs and grew up in many Arkansas towns graduating from Flippin.  Jennifer was 
born in Conway and grew up in several small towns in AR, MO, and OK graduating from Conway.  Bret attended Ouachita    
Baptist University earning a Bachelors in Accounting, CPA.  He is also a Certified Green Professional.  Jen attended the         
University of Central Arkansas earning a Bachelors in Accounting, CPA.   

The Franks love to spend time outdoors, walking their dogs and jogging on the neighborhood trails.  They also enjoy following 
the Razorbacks and New England Patriots football teams.  They enjoy travelling to the East Coast, especially New England.  
They love learning about and viewing historical architecture and applying those concepts to new residential construction.  They 
are long-time volunteers with Our Houseða shelter for the working homeless, their church, as well as local animal rescue 
groups.  Bret and Jennifer have two dogs and four cats whom they adore as members of their family.  They enjoy spending as 
much time with them as possible! 

The most memorable trip for the Franks was their first trip to New England in the fall.  The foliage, food, and history was       
incredible.  One of their most exciting experiences was going on a whale watching trip in the Atlantic ocean leaving from the    
Salem, MA port.  A mother whale and her baby swam very close to the boat.  It was an unforgettable trip!   The Franks favorite 

vacation spot in Arkansas is a ñstay-cationò on their back deck!  If they 
could spend time anywhere in AR, their back deck would top the list!  It 
is especially nice in the fall when they have a fire in the fireplace, can 
hear the leaves rustling and the creek rolling behind their house.  It is 
their favorite place to relax with the latest issue of their favorite       
magazine, roasting marshmallows with some hot apple cider.   

The Franks may be spotted eating out around town at various places.  
Senor Tequilaôs, Chipotle, Flying Fish, Cracker Barrel, and Chick-Fil-A 
are their most frequented spots.   

If you donôt know Bret well, it may surprise you to learn that he loves 
heavy metal music and knows every band and song from the 80ôs.  He 
even convinced Jennifer to go with him to an Ozzy Osborne concert 
many years ago!!  The Franks are also both huge fans of the Andy    
Griffith show and even hosted their first annual Mayberry Mania     
Costume Party at their home this summer! Everyone dressed up as their 
favorite character from the show, and they had all of Aunt Beeôs       
favorite dishesðfried chicken, southern green beans, fresh biscuits with 
jam.  There was even a pie contest between Aunt Beeôs apple pie and 
Claraôs coconut cream pie.  As usual, Clara won the blue ribbon!! 

We are so glad Bret & Jennifer Franks chose to not only build in   
Woodlands Edge, but to also live here themselves!   

Meet the Franks Family 

 

$5 per session 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

Clubhouse parking lot  
All fitness levels welcome!  

Contact:  
 Kristen Lippencott  

501-351-7507 cell  
501-353-0116 home 

kristenlippencott@gmail.com  

Special thanks to Party City for     

helping out with our Halloween    

festivities!   501 -223 -4929                             

Located on Rodney Parham Rd. 

 

Thank you for 

donating the Bouncy 

House for our 

Halloween Carnival! 

Farmers 

Insurance        

Jason Washam     

(501) 352 -9131  

Ann Potter Baking ,    
Donated the prize for the Jack-O-

Lantern ContestðTHANKS!  

Sarah DeClerk (resident on 

Meadows Edge) can make your 

next cake, cupcakes, and hand 

decorated sugar cookies close to 

home!  Contact Sarah at: 

annpotterbaking@gmail.com   

mailto:kristenlippencott@gmail.com
mailto:annpotterbaking@gmail.com

